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From: Doumit Matt
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 2:08 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: FW: support SB 687

 
 

MATT DOUMIT| Analyst 
Legislative Policy and Research Office 

Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court St NE Rm. 453 
Salem, OR 97301 
503-986-1514 

Senate Committee on Human Services 
 

From: Patrice Fernandez [mailto:patriceyfernandez@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 1:57 PM 
To: Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: support SB 687 

 
Dear Mr. Doumit, 
 
I am writing to ask you to support SB 687.  Parents and caretakers should in no way be threatened 
for exercising their right to medical freedom with within their families.  
 
Vaccines are a complicated and issue, they carry risk, a risk that varies with each human being and 
their genetic makeup and microbiome.  It is legal for parents to choose which medical procedures are 
appropriate for their children, so it cannot be legal to consider any type of deviation from the 
"recommended" vaccine schedule as child abuse.   
 
Sincerely, 
Patrice Lowes 
Ashland, OR 97520 


